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Weekly Newsletter 
Monday 4th March   

A lovely week of learning 
and fun!  

Our rainbow disco was a 
great success!  

We are holding our World Book Day on Friday 8th March 

(We are holding on this date due to Bikeability) 

 

We are encouraging the children to come dressed up as their 
favourite book character. 

 

We are also holding a Potato Book Character     
Competition.  If children would like to they can create a 
potato book character.  There will be a winner from each 
class.   
If children would like to they can bring in their potatoes on 
Thursday 7th or Friday 8th March. Thank you.  

Year 5 violin   
assembly for 
parents and  

carers! 

Chinese New Year 
themed lunch day on 

Wednesday!  
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Mon 4th—Thurs 7th March  Year 5 Bikeability  
Thursday 7th March   Year 4 Football Competition 
Friday 8th March    World Book Day—Dress up as a book character  
Saturday 9th March   Cross Country—more details to follow 
Monday 18th March    Non– Uniform Day—Bring Easter Chocolate 
Wednesday 20th March   Year 3 Class Assembly—2.45pm  
Saturday 23rd March 1-3pm Easter Egg Bingo—more details to follow 
Mon 25th & Tues 26th March Parents Evening 4pm-7pm  
Wednesday 27th March   Year 4 Class Assembly—2.45pm  
Thursday 28th March    School closes for Easter Break 3.30pm 

Achievement Awards 
R: Alafiyah and Theodore, Y1: Brandon and Chloe, Y2: Chloe and Ricky, 
Y3: Lola and Harry, Y4: Remi and Phoebe, Y5: Tia and Amelia,  Y6: Sienna 
and Sadie 
  

Thank you to you all for supporting the non-uniform day on Friday for Lowry!  
This week Peel team have won the house points! Well done to them!  

We will inform you each week to support raising the profile of house points in 
school.  At the end of the half term, we will announce the half term winner and 
which term will get a non-uniform day!  


